
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for Ginger Creek Accessible Bridge and Shoreline Restoration in fiscal
year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Oak Brook Park District, located at
1450 Forest Gate Road, Oak Brook, IL 60523. The funding would be used for safe, accessible,
and unobstructed trail access over Ginger Creek and natural restoration will contribute to
creating healthier creeks. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because The project
will allow for safe, accessible, and unobstructed trail access over Ginger Creek and natural
restoration will contribute to creating healthier creeks (Ginger Creek and Salt Creek), which is an
asset to the community, a recreational amenity for residents, and an essential component of a
healthy environment..

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Member of Congress

Sincerely,

Member of Congress



Sean Casten
Member of Congress
Illinois 6th Congressional District


